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FCR 3 
 
 
Office of the President 
June 17, 2008 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

MAKENNA FOUNDATION GIFT AND PLEDGE 
 

Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of $250,000 and a pledge of $750,000 
from The Makenna Foundation of Lexington, Kentucky to provide funding for the construction, 
outfitting, and furnishing of the pediatric emergency department in the new University of 
Kentucky Albert B. Chandler Hospital. 
 
Background:  Greg and Sheila David of Lexington established The Makenna Foundation in 
September, 2001 in memory of their daughter Makenna, who was a patient at the Kentucky 
Children’s Hospital.  The goal of the foundation is to raise funds for the Kentucky Children’s 
Hospital to support hospital expansion and the purchase of necessary pediatric medical 
equipment.  In recognition of many contributions of The Makenna Foundation to the Kentucky 
Children’s Hospital and Department of Pediatrics, the Committee on Naming of University 
Buildings recommends that the pediatric emergency center be named the Makenna David 
Pediatric Emergency Center.  This recommendation is presented as PR 8, Naming of University 
Pediatric Emergency Center – Makenna David Pediatric Emergency Center. 
 


